
iFLG win ‘Excellence in
International Legal Services’ at

the Law Society Excellence
Awards 2019

“The International Family Law Group were chosen as winners of ‘Excellence in International Legal 
Services’ for their truly international focus in an often challenging area of expertise. Their work on 
international child abduction impressed the judges, who appreciate it is a big responsibility of huge 
social consequence. Judges were also impressed by their leading voice in the discussion on the 
impact of Brexit on international family law” – The Law Society October 2019.

We would like to thank our fellow legal professionals throughout the legal profession who
nominated us, plus the judges for their consideration of our international work and commitment in
helping to look after the interests of families and children around the world. We were thrilled to be
the recipients of such a prestigious accolade and it means a great deal to the entire team at iFLG.
We would also like to congratulate the other worthy winners of their well deserved ‘Excellence 
Awards’.
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